
Town of Nichols Planning Board 

 

 

 

February 20, 2024  

Present:  

Chairman Dale Kersten, Ben Hobbs, Paul Campbell, Jayne Stoltzfus, William Leonard 

Town Board Representative: Brenda Fay-Pelotte, Deputy Supervisor 

 

The Board followed up on strengthening the Decommissioning section of the Solar Law, regarding soil 
testing.  

The Bergmann Architects Engineers Planners Sampling and Analysis Plan, and the Cornell Waste 
Management Institute, Guide to Soil Testing and Interpreting results were reviewed and discussed.   

Result: The Board deemed the documents, with amendments to some of the language, would be of 
value in strengthening our law.  

A draft of the new amendments to the law will be reviewed at our next meeting.   

 

Next meeting April 16, 2024, 5 pm 

 


